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Looking Ahead... 
January 24-26  Converge Conference, N. Myrtle Beach, SC 
January 26   Winter Jam - Student Ministry 
February 4   Ladies WNU Meeting 
February 13   Senior Adult Carnation Prep & Delivery 
February 14   Senior Adult Valentine’s Banquet 
June 8-12   Vacation Bible School & VBX 
July 7-11   Youth Summer Camp - FUGE  
 

                   MARK YOUR CALENDARS TODAY

Student 

WBC Student Ministry will be 
attending Lifeway’s Mission 

Fuge Camp at Southern                
Wesleyan University in                 
Central, South Carolina. 

July 7-11 

$400 per student  
Deposit: $75 per student  

Deposit due February 2nd and will lock in the 
students spot. 

(Sibling discounts available: $50 discount first 
sibling, $100 discount second sibling) 

Balance due June 22nd at FUGE student/parent 
meeting. 

January 26, 2025  BoJangle’s Coliseum 

$15 per student at the door 

Lunch will be provided following morning               
worship in the Student Center. We will depart 

from the Student Center at 1:00 pm.  

* 2025 Medical Forms are required to attend 

Winter Jam will take the place of S.N.L on  

Sunday, January 26th.  

 

Collegiate Care Packages 
Woodlawn currently has ten college students on 

record. We would like to shower each of them with 
a care package as they return back to school from 
their winter break. You’re invited to participate in 
this opportunity by purchasing items to fill each 
package. Items will be collected through Sunday, 
January 20th.  The Woodlawn staff will separate 

and mail the care packages to each student.   
 
 

 
 
 

Items to consider are:  
Devotionals, small notebook, pens, post its,                  

highlighters, snacks (small bags of chips, individual 
Pringles cans, individually wrapped cookies, dried 

fruit, etc.) Ramen Noodles, candy, gum, mints, 
beef jerky, hand lotion, hand sanitizer, band aids, 

Chapstick, ponytail holders, new socks...just to 
name a few.   

When purchasing your items know we have six 
girls and four boys.  

*Parents please make sure we have your students 
address on file.  
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OUR FAITHFULNESS IN ATTENDANCE 

 January 12 

Total Worship Attendance AM: 272                       

Active D Groups 2 

OUR FAITHFULNESS IN GIVING 

Year to Date Budget Goal $53,898 

Year to Date Budget Receipts $31,346 

Weekly Budget Goal $26,949 

  Weekly Budget Receipts $12,697 

Building Fund Receipts $350 

Mission Fund Receipts $200 

Welcome to God’s Family 

 The 
EVANGEL 

 

Valentine’s Banquet 
February 14   5:30 pm  CLC 

$15 per person 
Mark your calendar and plan to come enjoy a 

night of fellowship with a meal and wonderful           
entertainment.  

Registration envelopes are available on the                   
Navigator’s Table in the Worship Center foyer.                    

RSVP by February 2nd.  

If you have served on the WBC Welcome Team in 
the past, 2025 Volunteer schedules are now                     

available for January - April. You may pick up a 
schedule in your Sunday School Class or from the 

tables in the foyer of the Worship Center. If you’re 
scheduled to volunteer on a given Sunday and are 

not able to serve, please contact Jimmie Buff or 
Charity Travis in the church office.  

Thank you to those who serve in welcoming our 
members and guests to church each week.  

Senior Adult 2025 Event Calendars are now 
available. You may pick up your copy from your 

Sunday School Class or from the Navigator’s 
Table in the Worship Center foyer.  

Be sure to mark your yearly planning calendar 
with each months activities and take note of 

the new and exciting outings planned.  

Deacon Ordination Service 

 

Sunday, January 19  6:00 pm  Worship Center 

 

During the service we will ordain Phillip Martin as  
deacon. Any ordained gentleman is welcome to 
participate in the Laying on of Hands ceremony 

during the service.  

By Baptism: 
Rorie Robertson 


